
Bike/Ped Meeting Minutes for September 23, 2015 
 
Meeting called to order at 3:00 pm.  
 
Present: Kevin Shute - Chairman, Travis Wolfel, Peter Owen, Robert 
McChesney, John Swenson, Steve Balboni, Jeanne Parker, Mike Field 
 
Meeting minutes for August were not approved because they were not sent 
out.  Kevin will send them out following the meeting. 
 

1. Kevin requested suggestions for new officers.  Seeing none Kevin will 
continue to be Chairman and Peter will continue as secretary.  Kevin’s 
new email address is kshute53@gmail.com. 

2. Bike Maine - Kevin participated in and enjoyed this year’s Bike 
Maine experience.  While on the trip Kevin heard many positive 
comments regarding last year’s ride through Bath. 

3. North Street – Peter gave a brief update on the status of North Street.  
The project will be complete in October.  Peter intends to talk with the 
Times Record in an effort to inform the public about sharrows.  
Robert offered to provide a write up that could be used on the city’s 
web-site. 

4.  Sidewalk Inventory – Peter added that he has been unable to move on 
this effort, but hopes to provide something in November. 

5. Bike Racks – All of the proposed bike rack locations have received 
bike racks.  The questions came up about any remaining bike racks.  
Peter will check with staff to see if Public Works has any. 

6. Citizen Involvement Day – October 10, 2015.  Robert offered to man 
a table.   

7. Whiskeag KELT Trail – John passed out maps of the trail with 
proposed locations of signs that are to be placed to help Fire & Rescue 
locate persons in trouble. 

8. Dog Park – Currently the plan for expanding the Dog Park parking is 
being reviewed by the Maine DEP.  Steve hopes to have a proposal 
out soon for parking and signs.   

9. Steve added that the High School running track is complete. 
Meeting adjourned at 3:55 
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